
On the Trail
by Langley Field Naturalists

All of us know that the next 50 years will 

not be easy; natural places will become 

more precious as development expands.  

We will need to make significant choices  

in the sometimes fickle, sometimes 

ferocious, face of climate change. 

Yet there is always hope: the pioneering 

work of the Langley Field Naturalists may 

help to inspire young people to ‘know 

nature and keep it worth knowing’.

For more information, please contact Lilianne Fuller at lilianne101@shaw.ca

On the Trail, a new book by Langley 

Field Naturalists celebrates Langley’s 

wonderfully diverse natural areas 

and their inhabitants: the plants and 

animals that live in forests, fields, 

streams, bogs, and lakes. It also pays 

tribute to a group of like-minded 

people who have loved and cared  

for these natural areas over the 

past 50 years. 


